
Acquisition of Ayr Branch of the Bendigo and Adelai de Bank 
 
31 May 2017 
 
South Burdekin Community Financial Services Limited (“SBCFSL ”), operators of the Home 
Hill Community Bank ® Branch, has purchased the Ayr Branch of the Bendigo and Adelaide 
Bank with settlement expected to occur on Thursday 1 June 2017. 
 
In order to fund the acquisition of the Ayr Branch, SBCFSL has obtained a loan of $225,000 
from the Bendigo and Adelaide Bank and has provided a general security deed over its 
assets in connection with this loan.   
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Darren West 
Chairman 
South Burdekin Community Financial Services Limited 
Phone:  (07) 4783 1600 
Email:  darren@donwesttoyota.com.au 
 
 


